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Curb & Gutter Project to Begin Wednesday in Hiawatha 
(KNZA)--A curb and gutter replacement project is set to begin Wednesday, October 23rd in the 200
block of Utah Street in Hiawatha and the city is asking that vehicles be removed from the street
during the project.
The city of Hiawatha along with J & B Contractors will be doing the project, which is expected to
last 7 to 10 days.
Crews will be starting work at 7:30 each morning and vehicles should be removed prior to that
time.   
Those with questions should call Public Works Director Dave Grimm at 742-3196 or Brad
Rosenberger at 741-2936. 
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